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I am strongly opposed to removing mail-in voting! The ability to vote from home is 

one thing that truly makes the state of Oregon great (and honestly better than the 

rest!)  

Removing this would make it infinitely more difficult for rural residents, the elderly, 

and the disabled to participate in elections, not to mention working people who can't 

afford to stand in long lines on election day.  

DO NOT END MAIL-IN VOTING!! 


